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Washington University in St. Louis Women's Panhellenic Association (WPA) and Interfraternity Council (IFC) stand in opposition to the United States House Bill, H.R.3403 - Safe Campus Act of 2015, which would inhibit universities’ ability to respond to alleged sexual assaults. We believe this proposed legislation is counterproductive to ending sexual assaults on a college campus and creates additional barriers for victims of sexual assault to report their assault and get the support they deserve.

The Women's Panhellenic Association and Interfraternity Council believe in providing support and education to our members on important issues that affect our members. Sexual Assault Prevention education is just one of these important issues that we have focused on this year. This Fall our councils have supported the following initiatives:
· Partnered with Student Union to launch the It’s On Us to Intervene program. 
· Encouraged chapters to host a sexual assault prevention program facilitated by the Relationship and Sexual Violence Prevention Center staff and LIVE student group. 
· The Interfraternity Council continues to hold meetings of their sexual assault prevention task force started in the Spring of 2015 to evaluate how to best educate our members. 
· The Women’s Panhellenic Association through sponsorship of the Student Union will host a women’s self-defense clinic to campus to arm women with the tools and confidence to stand up in the face of assault. 

Women's Panhellenic Association and Interfraternity Council serve as the self-governing body of the 19 affiliated chapters at Washington University. While our organizations (with the exception of Kappa Sigma and Phi Delta Theta) are members of the larger National Panhellenic Conference and North-American Interfraternity Conference, our values here at Washington University do not align in support of the Act. 

We shall continue to encourage our members to urge their national organizations to question their own position, as well as NPC and NIC’s position, on the United States House Bill, H.R.3403 - Safe Campus Act.

As such, the nineteen chapters on our campus, as well as IFC and WPA, do not condone the support of the Safe Campus Act and will do everything we can to make our campus safe for victims of sexual assault. 
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_______________________						  _______________________
            Ally Brabant							              Julian Clarke
          WPA President						                          IFC President 
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